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15 Oct 2021 

This week, Year 4 pupils learnt how to play ‘goalball’ which is a 

physical sports activity played by people with a visual 

impairment. The session was led by a sports specialist in the 

borough and pupils had great fun taking part in the activities 

and worked very well together.  

Year 6 had great fun producing thumb 

print pictures. They are going to use 

these pictures to compile a timeline 

depicting significant periods in 

history. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery - Mohamed 

Reception – Zalman 

Year 1 – Daniel & Ethan 

Year 2 - Mustafa 

Year 3 – Ruby-Lily 

Year 4 – Kye 

Year 5 – Renae 

Year 6 – Ayan 

Music – Year 6 

Sports – Athletics A & B 

Team 

Spanish –Kye- Michael (4) 

Class Attendance 
 

Reception – 84% 

Year 1 – 97% 

Year 2 – 95% 

Year 3 – 97% 

Year 4 – 95% 

Year 5 – 96% 

Year 6 – 94.8% 
 

Well done to  

Year 1 & Year 3 

Birthday Cakes/Treats 

It is school policy that we do not 

give birthday cake to pupils in class. 

Parents are welcome to give it to the 

children when they have left the 

schools and with permission from 

other parents, but as we do not 

know the ingredients it could 

potentially be dangerous for pupils 

with any allergies. 

Flu Vaccination 

The annual flu vaccination is 

due to take place for Rec – Y6 

pupils on Monday 8th 

November.  A letter from the 

Immunisation Team and a 

consent form was sent out 

earlier this week via email. 

Paper copies will be sent on 

Monday. Please complete and 

return the form to the school by 

Friday 22
nd

 October 2021.  

Please note that - THE NASAL 

FLU VACCINE CONTAINS A 

HIGHLY PROCESSED FORM OF 

GELATINE DERIVED FROM PIGS 

(PORCINE GELATINE).  If you 

have any further questions, please 

call the NHS Immunisation Team 

on 020 3317 5076/5074. 

 

Please 

remember to 

label all of your 

child’s 

belongings, if it 

is labelled it can 

be returned. 

 

Secondary Transfer 2022 

The deadline for secondary 

applications for Year 6 pupils is 

31 October 2021. 

 

If you have any queries about 

applying for secondary schools, 

speak to the School Admissions 

team on 020 8753 1085. 

 

Uniform Sale 
 

Mon 18
th

 October @ 

2.30pm 

Outside the school office 

at the main gate. 

50p to £5.00 per item 

 
 

School Value – Respect 

We have recently had reports from our 

neighbours of noise and disruption 

outside of their houses next to and 

opposite the school. Please be 

respectful of those living close by 

when dropping off and collecting your 

child. 

 


